
    AUDITOR  
                                                        GREG KIMSEY   
 
N E W S   R E L E A S E 
 
May 3, 2024 
 
Contact:   Greg Kimsey, Auditor, (564) 397-2078 
                Cathie Garber, Elections director, (564) 397-2345 
 
 
 
Lot Drawing for Candidate Order on Ballots to be held on May 10 
 
Vancouver, Wash. - Following the close of business on Friday, May 10, 2024, after candidate forms have been 
verified for accuracy and qualifications, a lot drawing will be conducted for all local races to determine the order 
in which candidate names will appear on the official primary ballot.  
 
This public drawing will be held at 1408 Franklin Street, Vancouver, and may be witnessed by the news media, 
the public and by any candidate. 

If you have further questions, you can contact the Clark County Elections Office by calling (564) 397-2345, by email 
at elections@clark.wa.gov or by visiting the office at 1408 Franklin Street, Vancouver. 
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